
 

 

Your new brand is Ferro-Liquid

There’s more
information about this
on our website. Use the
web address or scan the
QR code with your
phone.

Ferrous sulfate oral liquid

Ferro-Liquid is your new brand 
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Go to www.zero.govt.nz 
Select Healthify or Pharmac
Browse the site without
using any mobile data.

No data? No problem!

The same active ingredient in the
same amount

The packaging will look different and
it comes in a smaller bottle. 

www.pharmac.govt.nz/ferrous-sulfate

More information

If you take Ferodan for iron
deficiency, you will be changing to a
new brand of oral liquid, Ferro-Liquid.

Ferro-Liquid has the same active
ingredient as Ferodan, and should
work in your body the same way. 

Ferro-Liquid has been reviewed by
Medsafe. Medsafe has found it meets
New Zealand standards of safety,
quality, and effectiveness.

Why is this happening?

The supplier of Ferodan (Viatris)
decided to discontinue this product
in New Zealand.

 Pharmac asked other suppliers if
they could supply ferrous sulphate
oral liquid and we reached an
agreement with the supplier of
Ferro-Liquid (AFT).

https://www.pharmac.govt.nz/ferrous-sulfate

